From: Christine Coles 
Sent: 27 January 2015 15:19
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Amended Planning Response - SPE

Dear Planning

 

I am sorry but I made a mistake in my previous submission.

 

Could I change our response as follows please for this application: 

 

Planning 14/01762/F: Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian train ing and competitions (use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated works at SPE Ltd, Grange Lane, Swalcliffe.
Tadmarton Parish Council wish to raise no objections but has the following observation: 

 

Tadmarton Parish Council has serious concerns about all event traffic going through Tadmarton and Swalcliffe. They would like to see a reversal of the traffic flow along the Ushercombe Road between Lower Tadmarton and Wigginton Heath. This will mean that traffic will access SPE via the Gated Road South.

Regards 

    

Christine Coles
Clerk to Tadmarton Parish Council


